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Flash Flood Watch Cancelled for USVI, Puerto Rico 
 
 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS — The Virgin Islands Territorial Emergency Management Agency is advising that the 
Flash Flood Watch has been cancelled for Puerto Rico and the US Virgin Islands.  
 
Widespread heavy rains and flash flooding are not expected today and through the start of the weekend. 
 
The National Hurricane Center currently is monitoring an area of low pressure with a high formation chance 
over the eastern Caribbean. This disturbance is forecast to bring, indirectly, another round of showers and heavy 
rainfall starting late this weekend and into next week.  
 
All releases and advisories from the Government of the Virgin Islands Joint Information Center at vi.gov/jic/. 
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